
ALICIA ROSADO
CEO | Educe Salon

Alicia’s tough mental fortitude and fierce work 
ethic has led to her success in running a multi-
million-dollar company. She elevated herself and 
her career when she moved to Orlando to join her 
husband in sharing his vision and love for hair-
dressing. Out of passion and love for the indus-
try, they founded Educe Salon.  Almost a decade 
since opening Educe Salon, Alicia has proven to 
be the backbone of the family business by bring-
ing devotion and grit to the company while al-
lowing her staff and others to see the possibilities 
of success in the Hair industry. Educe is now em-
barking on the renovation of a 6,000 square foot 
facility they purchased in the Mills 50 District in 
Orlando for a second location. She is committed 
to raising the bar for not only Educe Salon, but all 
Salon Companies in Central Florida. She coaches 
her staff on all things business related and how 
a Hairstylist can easily earn a six-figure income 
through education and professionalism.

Alicia has been committed to not just curating 
a vision for the company, but also to working on 
personal development to be a better leader to 
her team. She believes the best version of any-
one’s self is yet to be, and encourages her team 
to grow not only professionally but personally.  
After 24 years as a hairstylist, she has seen the 
industry grow in amazing ways but still notices a 
slight misconception of what success can signify 
to or for a hair stylist or a Salon Company. Alicia 
is breaking ceilings in the Orlando beauty market 
in regards to such misconceptions. “Success is a 
mindset, if you want it then get out of your own 
way and take it.” When treated like a business and 
run properly, any stylist or salon company can 
meet and exceed their goals. It’s strong leader-
ship and guidance that leads to growth and Alicia 
certainly has the mindset to help her team and 
company thrive. 

Alicia is most grateful for her family and is rais-
ing the bar for what women can achieve with 
resilience, tenacity, and a service mindset. “One 
thing I truly believe is if you do for others all the 
rest will fall into place.” 
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